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15th July 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
COVID RESTRICTIONS 
 
As you know, most Covid restrictions will be lifted next Monday 19 th July.  As this is the beginning 
of the last week of term, we will not be making any changes to our systems already in place and 
our class bubbles will continue to operate in line with government guidance. 
 
This is to ensure as little disruption as possible and to keep all members of our school community 
safe.  We will continue to monitor the situation over the Summer and will work in partnership with 
the local authority and Public Health England.  Our aim, if Boris permits, is to return to some kind of 
normality in the Autumn term when we can welcome all our parents and children back on to our 
school site at the same time and through the same gate! 
 
Meanwhile, may I take this opportunity, as always, to say thank you so much for your support over 
the past 16 months.  Let’s hope we all manage to keep well over the Summer holidays and return 
safely in September ready for the new academic year.  
 
Many Thanks, 
 

 
 
Jayne Mitchell 
Executive Headteacher 

 


